“4-l4 GC Rules - Draft 6th Edition

-9 A chance to have your say!

During August and September this year, the national GC Rules Committee
collaborated and prepared feedback on the first draft of the GC Rules (6th Edition).

Following that initial consultation, the WCF have now published on their website, the
6th Edition GC Rules Consultation Draft and are seeking more general feedback.

As SDR-GC for NSW, it’s my job to collate and summarise feedback from NSW
players. This summary will then be part of the Australian response before publication
of the official 6th Edition GC Rules in 2022.

This link - https://worldcroquet.org/gc-rules-6th-edition-consultation-draft-
published/ - will take you to the information on the WCF website.

If you think there is a problem with any aspect of the draft 6th Ed. GC rules, send
your feedback to me about it.

It adds extra weight to your comments if you can include an example of a situation
which highlights the problem you describe.

BUT WAIT........... THERE’S MORE!!!!

In addition to the draft 6th Ed Rules, there are 2 specific consultation questions. It’s a
bit like a referendum.  Let me know your opinion - YES or NO - on each of the two
consultation questions.

Send feedback to me at gcreferee@croquet-nsw.ore before 2021 NYE!!

Lorraine Hatfield
SDR-GC, Croquet NSW



